
Thursday, December 16,2010 

Dear Marcia, 


It has been called to my attention that the city planning commission is recommending 


installation of sidewalks on Una Del Drive. 


As president ofthe Wildwood Home Owners Association we WILL NOT support any 


requirements for sidewalks in our subdivision or the areas that border Wildwood. 


Best Regards, 


,/ 

Gyrle Hensley 
/ 
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